
November 3, 2006

Mr. Wade Smith
Assistant Superintendent
Morrow County District #R-1 
Box 368
Lexington, OR

97839

Dear Mr. Smith,

This is to confirm that at the conclusion of the Chemical Stockpile Emergency
Preparedness Program (CSEPP), all safety surveillance cameras, control computers,
monitoring devices, and support software purchased by Morrow County for use in
Morrow County schools shall become the property of the Morrow County School
District. I look forward to meeting with you, officials from the Umatilla-Morrow
Education Service District, and the Morrow County Sheriff’s Department to develop
operational procedures for utilizing the new camera system. If you have any further
questions, please feel free to contact me at any time.

Sincerely,

Casey Beard
Director
Morrow County Emergency Management

Cc Morrow County Court
Umatilla-Morrow Education Service District


